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[Pandit G. B. Pant] 

to do with it. It was perhaps alerted 
but net called.

Shri KuBaih: In Uie papers  it is 
said that military police have been 
called in. May I know whether  these 
military police function  under  the 
jurisdiction of the Defence Ministry— 
not the State Government?

Pandit G. B. Pant: I again under
stand that there was  no  military 
police but armed police.  But it was 
police as such.

Shri Kamath: They had said ‘mili
tary police,*  Is it denied or they do 
not know?

Mr. Speaker: It  is  only  armed 
l̂ice and not military police. There 
£s a difference.

Shri Kamatfa: It is not a matter for 
laughter.

Mr. Speaker: It  is  unfortunate 
that so many people  should  have 
died.  But this House cannot  take 
notice of it and allow an  adjourn
ment motion to censure the Govern
ment or for allowing the demonstra
tors to take the law into their own 
hands and protest against a decision 
of this House.  By this demonstration 
can a bilingual  State be  converted 
into a unilingual State?  If all pro
tests have failed here by representa
tives who come from all those areas, 
we should not allow  those  people 
there to take the law into their own 
bands.  If in the face of the majority 
view of this House, their representa
tions have failed,  we  should  not 
allow the demonstrators to take the 
law into their hands and expect this 
House to come to their rescue. I do 
not give my consent to this adjourn
ment.

Shri Kamath; On a point of order. 
Is an adjournment  motion  always 
tantamount to a censure motion? Thsii 
is wbat I ŵtuld like to know.

Mr, Speaker: I am not giving my 
consent to tilii® ipnti-nn

The other  matter is a  different 
matter.  He may refer to the various, 
rulings regarding the implications of 
that in a general mann̂.

Shri Sadhan Gupta (Calcutta South 
East; On a point of order. You have 
referred to the  demonstrators  as 
having taken the law into their own 
hands.  We do not as yet know the 
full facts regarding what has  hap
pened there, whether  they took the 
law into their own  hands or  not. 
Sometimes it happens that the police 
provoke the  people  by  shooting. 
There is no  laûter  about it.  I 
have seen a number of cases where 
the police provoked the people into 
desparation, and sometimes it is only 
a few antisocial elements),...

Bfr. Speaker: I am not giving any 
opinion regarding who was  respon
sible.  Anyhow,  the  adjournment 
motion itself says that a number of 
people went  there for  the  purpost 
of demonstrating against the unilin
gual State and then ‘they are sought 
to be crushed.’ There can be an opi
nion that no firing would take place 
except for the matter of law  and 
order.  This is a matter entirely of 
law and order.  It is rather  unfor
tunate that so many people  should 
have died.  But this House or  this 
Government is not  responsible for 
the same, and we cannot  revoke a 
decision that this House has  taken 
after cqnsideration.

Shri Kamath: I ̂ hope you do  not 
hold the demonstration illegal?

Mr. Speaker: No, not at all.
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